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In a recent article published by US Gaming Review, Jeremy Kleiman comments on the recent 30-
day extension granted for the U.S. Department of Justice to respond to a lawsuit filed by IGT 
over the department’s position on the Wire Act.  To read the article, click here.
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https://usgamingreview.com/news/217152-doj-extra-30-days-respond-igt-wire-act-lawsuit/

	Jeremy Kleiman Comments on the Extension Granted for the DOJ to Respond to IGT’s Wire Act Lawsuit

